
December 23, 1975 

"lr. Hachock Chobanian 
560 Scarlet Drive 
Brookfield, tiisconsin 53005 

Dear Ilr. Chobanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of our 
utmvardshi of St. Vartan and your gift of 
$100 for that ?Urposc. 

Our ~ ccei~t do. 22420 is e.closed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sinccr ly your ... , 

Stenhe Kambourian 
Executive Director 


